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Wilson Center Digital Archive Translation - English

SECRETARY OF STATE FOR EXTERNAL RELATIONS

TELEGRAM
RECEIVED
13.736

FROM THE EMBASSY IN MOSCOW
ON/19/19/XI/62
CONFIDENTIAL
DOr/DAC/DAS/DEA/DNU/600.(24h)
Question of Cuba. No revelation in the Soviet press about the Cuban problems.

253 - MONDAY - 1800hs - I believe it is interesting to point out that the Soviet press
has hidden from its readers the recent evolution of the Cuban problem, and,
systematically, informed only on the collateral aspects of the visit of [Anastas]
Mikoyan to Cuba. I am led to believe that the Soviet readers ignore the problems or
the rising divergences between this Government and Fidel Castro, above all, the
rejection of Castro to permit the local verification. The recent letter of Fidel Castro to
U Thant about the threat of downing North American planes was not published here. 
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